
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Announcement of Service Tax Implementation 

(Coming Soon) 

 

10 May 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
 
Following the Malaysian Government’s Budget 2025 announcement, the 

scope of Service Tax will be expanded to include financial services. The 

effective date of this Service Tax implementation will be announced by the 

Government at a later date.  

  

This announcement is to give you an early awareness of this implementation. 

 

Thank you for banking with Your Bank. Malaysia’s Bank. AmBank™. 
 

 

 


